
 
 
 
January 24th, 2019 
 
 
Dear Golfers,  
 
It is our pleasure to invite you to participate in the 26th Annual UT Dallas Scholarship Golf 
Tournament, taking place on Friday, April 26, 2019, at Firewheel Golf Park in Garland, Texas.  
 
This unique tournament benefits students in need of supplemental financial support through the 
Betty and Gifford Johnson Graduate, Patti Henry Pinch Undergraduate and Academic Bridge 
Scholarship Endowments. Over the past 26 years, tournament proceeds have raised the market 
value of these endowments through the generosity of businesses, institutions and individuals 
across North Texas. These scholarships assist undergraduates with their educational expenses, 
allow graduate students to present their research at national conferences, and ease the transition 
from high school to college for first-generation college students by providing on-campus housing, 
advising, mentoring and tutoring. 
 
Please visit utdallas.edu/golf to register as a player or event sponsor. Alternately, you can print, fill 
out and mail in the registration form from the tournament brochure with a check payable to UT 
Dallas. Our registration deadline is Friday, April 5, 2019, but spots fill up quickly, so be sure to sign 
up as soon as possible. 
 
Please contact our office (972.883.2213/fed@utdallas.edu) with any questions. Our mailing 
address is: 
 

UT Dallas Scholarship Golf Tournament 
c/o Office of Facilities & Economic Development 
800 West Campbell Road, AD24 
Richardson, Texas 75080-3021. 

 
On behalf of UT Dallas and our students, thank you for your support.  
 
Sincerely,  

Calvin D. Jamison, Ed.D. 
Vice President for Facilities & Economic Development 
The University of Texas at Dallas 
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